
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
                Motor Vehicle Thefts 
                                  017th District 
                                 (Albany Park) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice of recent Motor Vehicle Thefts that occurred within the 
boundaries of the 017th District (Albany Park) on Beat 1731. In all of these incidents 
the vehicles were legally parked, doors were locked, and there were no signs of 
broken glass near the parking space.  Victims returned to their vehicle to discover 
they were stolen. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 4200 Block of West Melrose Street from 6:00 pm on August 17th to 5:00 am 
on August 18th, 2017. 

• 4300 Block of West Roscoe Street from 3:45 pm on August 17th to 11:00 am 
on August 18th, 2017. 

• 4000 Block of West Roscoe Street between 12:30 am and 1:30 am on August 
18th, 2017. 

• 3500 Block of North Milwaukee Avenue at 9:00 pm on August 18th, 2017. 

• 3300 Block of North Pulaski Avenue between 12:00 pm and 1:00 pm on 
August 22nd, 2017. 

. 
About the Offender: 
Unknown at this time 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert your neighbors. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area. 

• Do not leave your car keys in the vehicle. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-395877, JA-396228, JA-395813, JA-397708, JA-401642 

Reference: P17-N-190 
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